
 
THE SUNSHINE TOY DRIVE 

      
Hello! Our names are Leanna Overbeck and Katelyn Sheehan, and we are part 
of the National Junior Honor Society at All Saints Catholic School. Each year, 
members are responsible for creating a service project that will benefit the 
community.  The service project we are running is called “The Sunshine Toy 
Drive” which will benefit both children at Palm Beach Children’s Hospital at St. 
Mary’s Medical Center and the Nicklaus Children’s Hospital at Jupiter Medical 
Center.  Our goal is to bring a smile to children at both hospitals and to help us 
grow closer as a community. 

 
Toys Being Collected: 

 Dolls, Barbies, Littlest Petshops, Disney Princesses, Legos, Sports 
items, Cars, Superheroes, Animal Figures, etc. 

 Arts and crafts materials, puzzles, game boards, coloring books. 

 NO STUFFED ANIMALS, ALL NEW TOYS. 

 GIFT CARDS ARE ALSO ACCEPTED TO BUY TOYS 
 
We thank you so much for your donations, and God bless you and your 
families. For further information please send an email OR CONTACT MY 
BENI OVERBECK AT:           

Toy pickup can be arranged after drop-off and pick-up on Wednesday, Thursday, or 
Friday. 

THANK YOU! 

    
  

mailto:esbenia@bellsouth.net

